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Dear Parents 
 
School Trip  Church Lane – Whipsnade Safari Park + Rectory Gardens - Broadstairs 
 
On Tuesday 27

th
 June the whole school will be going on a trip. This year it has been decided that this will be split into 

two events. 
  
Church Lane will be visiting Whipsnade Safari Park.  We will be travelling by coach leaving at 9.15am and we will be 
back at school by 3.30pm. 
 
Clothing for Whipsnade:  
Your child will need to wear school uniform but can wear trainers instead of their school shoes as there will be a lot 
of walking. If it is a wet day, they will need a raincoat and if it is hot, please provide a hat. Sun cream will need to be 
applied at home.  
 
Rectory Gardens will be visiting the seaside at Broadstairs. We will also be travelling by coach leaving at 9.00am 
and we aim to be back at school by 5.15pm. 
 
Clothing for Broadstairs: 
Your child does not need to wear school uniform but will need to wear comfortable clothing such as jogging 
bottoms, a sweatshirt and trainers. Please also provide your child with suitable beach wear which can include shorts, 
T-shirt, a swimming costume and sandals.  It is advisable that you provide a spare pair of clothing (including 
underwear in the event of these getting wet). Your child will also need a towel. There are changing facilities at the 
beach.   If it is a wet day, they will also need a rain coat and if it is hot, please provide a hat. Sun cream will need to 
be applied at home and children will be able to apply more of this to themselves once at the beach. 
 
Food & Drink 
For both trips, every child will need to bring a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks/nuts/yoghurts), in a back pack.  Only 
cartons of drinks or plastic bottles. Please make sure they have water. 
 
The PSA has contributed a large amount of money towards the trips which has enabled the school to reduce the cost 
per child.  The cost will therefore be £10.00 per child which covers the entrance, the cost of the coaches and 
insurance. No extra spending money is needed.  
 
The cost per child before the PSA support would be £21.50 so if you feel you are able to pay more it would be 
extremely appreciated.  The trip is available to pay either £10 or £21.50 on SchoolMoney. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Calvin Henry 
Headteacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
To:  St. Mary’s CE Primary School – 27

th
 June 2023 

 
I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………… in …………………………………. class to travel by 

coach to: 

                 Whipsnade Safari Park - Nursery, Reception, Y1 & Y2 

                 Broadstairs – Y3-Y6 

 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………..                 Date ………………………………….    


